
Queen’s Valley School 

Parental Circular: Class Pre-School 

QVS/2020-21/CC – PS                                                                   Tuesday, 31st  March 2020 

 

Dear Parent 

Welcome to Queen’s Valley School family. In the current  situation of  nationwide lockdown , we have 

decided to start online classes/activities  for the students from Wednesday, 01.04.2020. The study 

material will be available on the school website from 12 noon onwards on 01.04.2020. Kindly visit the 

STUDENT LOGIN on the homepage of the school website , www.QueensValleySchool.in. Use your ward’s 

Admission number as the Login ID and the DOB for the password. DOB should be entered in the DD-MM-

YYYY format as mentioned. Kindly use a laptop or computer to login. Keep visiting the website for further 

activities. 

Warm Regards 

QUEEN’S VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

 


